April 7, 2008
Re:  Adam Gilbert
Dear Madam/Sir:  

It is a pleasure to recommend Adam Gilbert for admission to your law school program. I have known Adam for 2 quarters, during which time he took two courses from me, earning “A” grades in both. First, he did such an outstanding job in my large lecture class (Soc 152A) that I invited him to be in the honors course (Soc 152B), which I hold for the 18 best students in the large course. It was in the honors class that I came to know Adam well and respect his intelligence, integrity and deep concern for humanity. This small class is a discussion class, and Adam made many intelligent and creative contributions. I got to see Adam thinking “on his feet,” and was very impressed how quickly he formulates ideas and expresses them clearly. In that class, Adam wrote a well crafted term paper. 
Adam is an avid learner and a cheerful personality. Adam loves working with people. He is a team player who can function well with others. He carries responsibility well and takes his projects seriously. I am certain that he will continue to do outstanding work in law school.
It should be abundantly clear that Adam is an exceptional person. He thrives on challenges and is eager to gain increasing numbers of skills as the years pass. Adam earns my highest recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

